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PRESS STATEMENT

CEFS CALLS ON THE RAPID CONCLUSION OF
THE NEGOTIATIONS ON THE FUTURE NGTS
REGULATION

Together with several partners from the EU agri-food & feed value chain*,
CEFS calls on the rapid conclusion of the negotiations on the future NGTs
Regulation, as an essential piece of legislation for an innovative and resilient
agri-food sector.

Thanks to intense and fruitful discussions led by the Polish Presidency, good
progress has been made towards the adoption of the future Regulation on NGTs.

Although there are still some important remaining points to be agreed upon, we
urge the EU institutions to remain committed to finding a proportionate
compromise on the proposal. In a context where sustainability, climate change and
food security challenges are becoming more and more pressing, the EU urgently
needs a science-based and adequate legal framework for NGT plants and derived
products to strengthen the competitiveness and resilience of European agriculture
as well as the food and feed supply systems. This implies, in particular, not
imposing traceability and labeling requirements for Category 1 conventional-like
NGT plants and products. This will also enable the EU to keep pace with
regulatory developments in third-country trading partners.

We have full confidence in the Danish Presidency's ability and willingness to
conclude the negotiations on this dossier, which clearly falls within their priorities
of stimulating innovation for greater competitiveness, resilience, and supporting
the green transition.
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* CEFS, jointly with COCERAL, CropLife Europe, ECA, EUROPATAT, EUROPEAN
FLOUR MILLERS, FEDIOL, FEFAC, FOOD DRINK EUROPE, PFP (Primary Food
Processors) & STARCH EUROPE
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Contact:

For press inquiries to CEFS, please
contact Catherine Jaworowska,
Communications & Social Affairs
Officer, at

E: catherine,jaworowska@cefs.org
T: 432276207 60

For more information on the EU beet
sugar industry, please consult:

European Sugar Statistics Report for
the marketing year 2021/22

The EU Sugar Industry Corporate
Social Responsibility Report 2020-21

About CEFS:

CEFS, the European Association of
Sugar Manufacturers, is an
international non-profit organisation
and a recognised interlocutor for the
EU Institutions since 1953, sharing
knowledge and technical expertise
on sugar.

CEFS' membership is composed of
sugar-producing companies in the
EU and Switzerland.

Find out more about CEFS and the
EU beet sugar industry here.
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